

Cascade Middle School

19619 Mountaineer Way Bend, OR 97702 541-355-7000 Stephen DuVal
Principal
Vanessa Tobolski
Assistant Principal

February 3rd, 2021

Dear 5th grade families,

We are so excited to plan for your student's future at Cascade and want to provide you with valuable information on our school. Normally, we would host a parent night in our gym and give you a tour of the school. However, due to our current situation we need to make an adjustment in this plan.

Instead, we have put together a video that walks you through our building and gives you information about our program. We invite you to watch this with your 5^{th} grader. The link to that video can be found <u>here</u>.

If after watching the video, you still have questions for us, I will be hosting a virtual parent question and answer session on Thursday, February 25th at 5:30.

The details on how to attend this meeting if interested are below.

The meeting will be conducted via WebEX. This can be downloaded on any electronic device or you can use your student's school-issued iPad.

On the night of the session, click the link below. LINK

Password: 5thgrade

To join by phone:

+1-408-418-9388 United States Toll

Access code: 120 341 7417

Again, we look forward to seeing your student next year. If you plan to attend Cascade and do not live in our boundary area, <u>Area Change Requests</u> (ACRs) are due March 1st.

Thank you,

Stephen DuVal Principal Cascade Middle School